
Blessings from the Chase-Mendez family! God has been so good to us this month as
we celebrated Janett’s 29th birthday, continued hosting community game nights and
continue serving Fukuoka Hope Church, our host church here in Japan. The church
has initiated fortnightly prayer meetings and continues to be a place of community,
belonging and hope for those seeking Christ. We recently helped rebrand the
church’s logo and set-up their new website. Help us pray for the saints, leadership,
and future saints of Fukuoka Hope Church!
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The Uttermost Podcast:
Thank you to those that have shown their support of our new podcast.
Our goal is for this to continue to be a resource for the Christian that
wants to be global and those wanting to know more about the church
around the world. We interview other missionaries and ministers to bring
you a little closer to the ends of the earth.

You can listen & subscribe on YouTube & most podcast streaming services!


